
    

    

 

 

NHS 

 

SOCK DRIVE 

 

 

 

The National Honor Society of Woodbury Junior-Senior High 

School will be collecting socks for a children’s shelter.  The sock 

drive will take place January 29 – January 31.   

 

The sock drive provides new socks to homeless or displaced 

children who may receive other clothing items, but never socks.    

There are two main reasons socks are among the most valuable 

piece of clothing to people without permanent housing.  For one, 

feet work overtime when there’s no cozy home to return to each 

night.  The other reason is that socks aren’t often donated or 

when they are, there may not be laundry facilities to keep them 

clean.  A snuggly and comfy new pair of socks can help someone 

avoid health problems while keeping their feet warm. 


